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A meeting of the Heritage & Events Committee was held in the Pavilion, Manor Park 
Sports Club, Hackthorn Road, Welton on Monday 17th May 2021 at 7.30pm  

 

Present:  Cllrs Mrs M Chapman (Chairman), R Lobley, A Greenway, G Briggs, Mrs C Grimble,  
 Mrs S Watson and N Hornsey 

 

Clerk:          Mrs J Murray    
 

 A public participation session took place prior to the official start of the meeting. 
 
21/05/14 Chairman’s remarks 

            The Chairman welcomed everyone to the first face-to-face meeting since March 2020. 
 

  21/05/15  Election of Vice-Chairman 
 On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Hornsey, it was unanimously 

RESOLVED following a vote to elect Cllr Briggs.  

  
 21/05/16  Apologies 

On a proposal from Cllr Mrs Chapman, seconded by Cllr Lobley, it was unanimously 
RESOLVED following a vote to accept apologies from Cllr Pikett, having considered and 
accepted his reason for absence. 

 

21/05/17  Declarations of Interest 
     Cllrs Mrs Chapman and Briggs declared an interest in agenda item 9 as members of  

 the Family Twinning Association. 
 

 

21/05/18  Clerk’s Report 
 The Clerk reported that a number of the recipients of the Community Award had 

emailed, telephoned and/or sent a note of thanks. 
 

 21/05/19 Financial  
  Councillors were provided with a financial report to 30.4.21. 
 
21/05/20  Platinum Jubilee Celebration Event 
 The Clerk had circulated with the agenda a blueprint for the event based on the 

schedule used for the Diamond Jubilee in 2012 and it was agreed to have a Cream Tea 
with scone, jam, butter and cream, it was suggested to prepare 500, as the village has 
grown since 2012. A provisional date of Friday 3rd June 2022 from 1.30 – 4.00pm was 
agreed, but this could be changed if it clashed with national events. It is hoped that the 
event will bring together the community; groups and organisations could be invited to 
plant a tree. It is also the weekend that the Family Twinning visit will take place and it 
was thought to be a good idea to involve them in some way; perhaps planting a tree on 
the Village Green with a commemorative plaque. On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, 
seconded by Cllr Mrs Grimble, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote for the 
Clerk to obtain costs/quotes based on the format  discussed. 

 
21/05/21  Twinning  

 This was covered by the previous item. 
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21/05/22  Heritage Trail  
 The Clerk has obtained an updated quote for the production of the boards, prices were 

retained and ordered one to be made up as a sample.  Cllr Greenway will narrate the 
sample which is The Parish Office and at the next meeting artwork and narrators will be 
discussed. Cllr Lobley suggested that the trail is launched at the Jubilee celebration 
event with a dignitary to unveil the first one. 

 
21/05/23      Councillors’ Reports 

                                          None 
 
 
 
 

Chairman: …………………………………………….          Date: ………………………………………. 


